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29th June 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
  
Year 10/12 Spanish – Valencia trip (July 2023) – Parents / Carers information evening 
 
On Wednesday 5th July (5.00pm – 5.30pm) we will be holding a parent information evening ahead of our 
Year 10/12 Spanish Department trip to Valencia.  The meeting will take place in the performance hall of 
the school and will provide more information about the trip, including specific travel details, more information 
on the planned activities as well as outlining the expectations of the students while on the trip. The meeting 
will also give parents and carers the opportunity to ask any questions they may have.  
 
In addition to this, over the next two weeks, leading to the trip departure, we will be collecting all student 
passports and EHIC cards in preparation for the trip. Parent/carers may want to bring these on the night of 
the meeting or alternatively, students can hand them into student desk from now, up to and no later than 
Wednesday 12th July.  
 
If parent/carers are not able to attend the information evening, then please do not hesitate to contact the 
MFL department with any questions you may have.  
 
Kind regards 
 
 

                                              
 
  
Mrs D Donkin (Head of Spanish)                            Mr M Hurst (Teacher of Spanish) 
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